Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County

December 20, 2024

Thorp Landing Water System
Joel Greer, Owner

1401 W. Dolarway Rd, Ste 301
Ellensburg, WA 98926

RE: Approval of Thorp Landing Water System Well #2

Mr. Greer,

The Group B Water System application and information package for the above referenced project
received in the office has been reviewed and in accordance with the provisions of WAC 246-291, is
hereby FULLY APPROVED by Kittitas County Public Health Department.

Approval of this water system has been conditioned upon the agreement that management of
ownership of the water system is being provided by said Satellite Management Agency.

Our approval of your Group B Public Water system design under Chapter 246-291 WAC does not confer
or guarantee any right to withdraw or divert ground water. Contact our local planning department or
the Washington State Department of Ecology for more information about your legal rights to use
groundwater. Our approved number of service connections is based on your representation of available
water quantity and may be reduced commensurate with your actual legal right to withdraw
groundwater.

A water facilities inventory form has been completed and we have requested that the Washington State
Department of Health Assign this system an identification number. This number must be used on all
future water samples to ensure proper credit toward your sampling requirements. At least one coliform

drinking water sample every twelve months, and one nitrate sample every thirty-six months is required
to be submitted to a certified laboratory.

Regards,

U Qelwine>

Melissa Schumaier, BS, REHS/R.S. Environmental Health Specialist I}
Kittitas County Public Health Department

Cc: Washington State Department of Health



